
Safe Routes to School is a program aimed at getting more kids (and 
their parents) walking and biking to school where it is safe, and to 
make it safe where it isn’t safe. Participating in International Walk to 
School Day is a great way to get started. 

www.virginiadot.org/saferoutes

Our school’s Walk to School Day event is on

_________________________________________________
Plan to join in on the fun and exercise! All students and their 
families are welcome. Look for more information in the coming 
weeks. Please let us know if you can lead a walking bus or 
bike train. For more information, contact:

________________________________________________

OCTOBER IS INTERNATIONAL 
WALK TO SCHOOL MONTH!


